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Maps' Question

Mark Grimm <themarkgrimm@gmail.com>
Thu 6/30/2022 6:28 PM

To:

e Redistricting Commission <RedistrictingCommission@albanycountyny.gov>

Dear Commission:

If the intent is to keep communities together, why was my district (currently the 29th) that is contained wholly in Guilderland,
split up dramatically between two towns (Guilderland and Colonie, proposed 28th).

Best regards,

Mhenko_

Mark Grimm
518.650.5096
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